
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

        

                                                                4th January 2023  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy New Year! 

Happy New Year to you all.  

I am delighted to have been appointed Acting Headteacher at The Rackham and am hugely 

looking forward to leading our school until the substantive Headteacher commences in post.   

As Mr. Karger mentioned in his letter to you after my appointment, I have taught in many 

different schools in a variety of locations however Rackham stands out as the most special of 

them all.  

I first visited Rackham as a parent when my own children attended and was immediately struck 

by the dedication of the staff in providing the very best for the children in their care. 

From my experience as a teacher and then Deputy Headteacher at Rackham, I have witnessed 

first-hand the unrelenting dedication of all our staff, it is ever present.  

A successful and happy school depends on us working together. You, as parents and carers, 

make a vital contribution to our children’s achievements fostered by ongoing positive 

relationships between home and school. Thank you sincerely for your continued support. 

I will be on the school gate before and after school, so please do say hello. 

Best wishes, 

 

Miss Turner 

Acting Headteacher 
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